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RECOMMENDATION: 

That the Board accept the donations as noted in the Summary of this report and that appropriate 
recognition be given to the donors. 

SUMMARY : 

Operations East, Metro Region, has received the following donations: 

BoyJe Heights Sports Center 
Received a cash donation of $155.65 from Shakey's Pizza Parlor. The donation is for the 
purchase of baseball equipment at the center. 

Lou Costello Jr. Recreation Center 
Received an in-kind donation with an estimated total value of $130 from Debra Cain. 
The donation consists of a Memorex DVDNCR player to be used by the CLASS PARKS 
TeedTween Club. 

Received an in-kind donation with an estimated total value of $89 from Debra Cain. The 
donation consists of a Fellowes Powershed Paper Shredder and Shredder Lubricant (HD- 
10Cs) for office use. 

MacArthur Park Recreation Center 
Received an in-kind donation with an estimated total value of $150 from Daniel Mann 
Johnson Mendenhall Architectural Finn. The donation consists of a wood conference 
table with a metal frame to be used for staff meetings. 
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Received an in-kind donation with an estimated total value of $400 from Turner 
Broadcasting. The donation consists of four (4) computer lab tables to be used for 
computer classes. 

Shatto Recreation Center 
Received a cash donation of $400 from Daeham Mudokwan, Inc. The donation is to be 
used for Summer Camp activities at the center. 

FISCAL IMPACT STATEMENT: 

Acceptance of these donations results in no fiscal impact to the Department's General Fund 
except for unknown savings as donations may offset some expenditures. 

The donations made in cash will be deposited in various Municipal Recreation Program (MRP) 
accounts for program related expenses. 

This report was prepared by Debby Rolland, Superintendent, Metro Region. 




